



2 6 OCT 2017

Alan Eriksen fyi-request-6753-69c8be26@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Eriksen

Thank you for your email of 25 October 2017 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following information:

I would like to acquire all information that Eastern Institute of Technology (EIT) has about me, including data stored in electronic form and complaints.

Your request has been considered under the Privacy Act 1993 (The Act).

The information you have requested is not held by the Ministry but, I believe, is held by EIT. I have transferred your request in accordance with section 39(a)(i) of the Act.

You may expect a response from EIT within 20 working days from the date they receive our transfer request.

Yours sincerely

Simon Sanders

Manager, Official and Parliamentary Information Government, Executive and Ministerial Services